
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Vernon K. Black [vernon@hungry-horse.com] 
Tuesday, February 28, 2012 2:16 PM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Re: M EXTENSION LINE

Thanks a bunch. A Final C141 will follow upon completion on the backfilling and seeding. 

Sent from my iPhone 

Vernon K Black

On Feb 28, 2012, at 12:16, "Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD" <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> wrote: 

Vernon,

Looks great. Please proceed with backfilling.

Thanks,

TftUtC. TTtin/pItrfi

NMOCD District 2 

811 S. First Street 

Artesia, NM 88210 

575-748-1283 Ext. 108 

575-626-0857

m ike.hra tc.hor@slate.mil. ns

From: Vernon K. Black fmailto:vernon@hunarv-horse.com1 
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2012 4:20 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Subject: Fwd: M EXTENSION LINE

Hello Mike,

We went about 3'-4' deeper beneath the pipe and on the north wall as we discussed . Looks like 

we got it all. We’ll back fill and get out of there with your approval.

Sent from my iPhone

Vernon K Black

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Celey Keene" <celev.keene@cardinallabsnm.com> 

Date: February 24, 2012 15:09:38 MST 

To: "Vernon K. Black" <vernon@hungrv-horse.com> 

Subject: M EXTENSION LINE

l



THANK YOU,

Celey Keene 
Lab Director
Cardinal Laboratories 
101 EastMarland 
Hobbs, NM 88240 
T: (575) 393-2326 
F: (575) 393-2476
e-mail: celev.keene@cardinallabsnm.com

The information contained in this message is confidential and is only intended for 

the use of the individual/firm named above. If the reader of this message is not the 

intended recipient or the employee/agent responsible to deliver it to the intended 

recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of 

this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in 

error, please notify us immediately by e-mail or telephone in order to return the 

message.
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